
The False Claims Act’s Untapped Potential 
in Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) 
Fraud Fight
In “The False Claims Act's Untapped Potential In PPP Fraud Fight” (Law360, Expert 
Analysis, August 3, 2022), Adam Pollock presents an expert analysis about how the 
False Claims Act can be used by whistleblowers and the U.S. Department of Justice to 
hold liable Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan recipients, who falsely certified that
“current economic uncertainty” made their loans “necessary to support the ongoing 
operations of the applicant.”
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